
 

        
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

Starting on the week beginning Monday 8th November, we shall be starting our sports after-school clubs 
for next half-term. 
 
For Year 3 & Year 4, there will be three clubs this half term - a Tag Rugby Club on Mondays from 
2.45pm until 3.45pm, an Indoor Athletics Club on Thursdays from 2.45pm until 3.45pm and a Football 
Club on Fridays from 2.45pm until 3.45pm. 
 
During the clubs, we will be following the latest Government and National Governing Body advice to 
ensure we stick to the latest Covid-19 guidelines. 
 
As long as the weather allows, the Tag Rugby and Football clubs will take place outside, so please 
ensure your child has appropriate warm clothing. It is also important that the children have football 
boots for the Tag Rugby Club and the Football Club as well as shin pads for the Football Club to ensure 
safety. 
 
Pick-up for the Tag Rugby Club and Football Club will be from the far field (Warnes Lane car park). In 
the event of bad weather, the clubs will take place indoors, and pick-up will be from the side door of the 
hall by the main car park. Indoor Athletics Club will always take place indoors, and pick-up will be from 
the side door of the hall by the main car park. 
 
There will be a limit as to how many children can be accepted into the clubs, therefore any children that 
did not attend a club this half-term will go top of the list. If a club is oversubscribed, the remaining 
spaces will be drawn out of a hat. Any children unsuccessful will be put on top of a waiting list for clubs 
in the following half term. A text message will be sent out on or before Friday 5th November to confirm 
whether or not your child has been allocated a place in a club(s). 
 
There will be four sessions of each club, with a charge of £8 per child. Due to sporting fixtures, clubs 
may occasionally be postponed. If this is the case, we will inform you of the postponement and the new 
date for the club. 
 
If your child would like a place in the club(s), please text the school office with your child’s name and the 
name of the club(s) by no later than Wednesday 3rd November. If they are signing up for more than one 
club, but have a preference on which one they would prefer, please make it clear on the text. 
 
EXAMPLE TEXT 
 
Fred Smith – Year 3 & 4 Indoor Athletics Club & Year 3 & 4 Football Club (Football first choice) 

 
 
Many Thanks, 
Mr A Goldsmith 
Sports Coach 
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